
ORDER

Keeping  in  view the  Notification  dated  16.08.2018  of  the

State  Government  and  the  request  made  by  the  Bar

Associations  at  Allahabad  and  Lucknow,  Hon'ble

Administrative  Committee  has  taken  a  decision  that  the

Court and offices of the Allahabad High Court at Allahabad

and Lucknow, as well as all Subordinate Courts in the State

of Uttar Pradesh, shall remain closed on 17th August, 2018,

on account of sad demise of Sri Atal Bihari Vajpayee, former

Prime Minister of India.

   Sd/-
                                                         Registrar General
                                                                16.08.2018


